
NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2022 PROPERTY TAX: 

On August 18, 2022, at the regular meeting of the City of Brazos Country Council the proposed 
property tax rate of 0.084883/$100 valuation was approved. The final adoption of the property 
tax rate will be at the September 22, 2022 meeting of the City Council. The meeting will 
convene at 7:00 pm and will be held at 329 Pecan Grove Rd. 


